REPORT OF THE B.R.RAO - CONVENER, PUBLIC AWARENESS COMMITTEE AND EDUCATION IN THE 2ND MANAGING COMMITTEE MEETING BEING HELD AT AHMEDABAD ON 23rd DECEMBER 2022
Thank You Patron Members for electing me as your representative to the Managing Committee. Thank You President, Office Bearers, Past President, and Managing Committee Members for choosing me as Convener, Public Awareness & Education for the year 2022-23.

Public Awareness & Education Committee consists of the following members.

Convener: Shri B. R. Rao, Secunderabad

Co- Convener: Shri Kishan Singh, Secunderabad
Members:

Shri Hiren Karia, Mumbai

Shri R. M. Veerappan, Chennai

Shri Vinod Kumar Mittal, Delhi

Shri Hitesh Kumar, Bengaluru

Shri Arun Sundariya, Kolkata

The main activities envisaged during this year are:

· To conduct Technical Training Programs on Packaging and Printing useful for Paper Traders at various destinations in India  in coordination with Institute of Packaging.

· To take forward the MOU  entered with ICFAI BUSINESS SCHOOL – IBS, HYDERABAD and conduct webinars and  short-term management programs for paper traders 

· Participation in Chennai Paperex, 2022 and other Paper connected exhibitions.

· Technical Educational Program at M/s Seshasayee Paper & Boards Ltd.

· Celebration of Paper Day 2023 on August 1st, 2023.

INDIAN INSTITUTE OF PACKAGING, HYDERABAD has accepted to conduct special programs for paper traders at any destination. The program can be a 3-day or a 4-day program depending upon the requirements of paper traders. FTPA has to ensure a minimum of 25 students at any destination for the program. FPTA and the local association can decide on the program and visits.
An official letter from Institute of Packaging, Hyderabad has been received informing the above to FPTA.

 

IBS ICFAI BUSINESS SCHOOL is one of the premier management business schools in India. ICFAI GROUP CONSISTS OF 11 UNIVERSITIES, 9 B-SCHOOLS, 7 TECHNICAL SCHOOLS.

The aim of the MOU entered with IBS is to provide an umbrella for academic activities that will strengthen mutual understand, foster friendly co-operation, and to promote sustainable and productive academic collaboration and exchange between faculty, students, and researchers of both the parties and to help the paper traders”

 

Soft Skills Department of the IBS ICFAI BUSINESS SCHOOL has conducted

A Webinar on 19th November 2022 at 3-00 pm on “STRESS MANAGEMENT AND RELAXATIONS TECHNIQUES(SMART) AND STRUCTURED THINKING (THE SIX HATS WAY).

ALL IN-PRINT SOUTH 2022. FPTA has participated with a STALL - spreading information about FPTA and paper in the ALL IN PRINT SOUTH 2022 conducted on November 17-19, 2022, at Hitex Hyderabad conducted by Telangana Offset Printers Association and Andhra Pradesh Rastra Offset Printers Association. Mr. Nirmal Kuhad, Convener, Committee for Consumer Relation also was involved in the participation. Telangana Paper Merchants Association headed by President Shri Rajesh Gangam  has supported this activity and ensured the success. Our participation was well appreciated by all the printers of india who visited.

CHENNAI PAPEREX 2022. Paperex 2022 was conducted in Chennai Trade Center, Chennai on 23-25 November 2022. FPTA has participated In Chennai Paperex by putting up a stall and spreading information about FPTA and paper. Our President Shri Aseem Bordia was present in the Paperex 2022. Also, number of FPTA PAST PRESIDENTS Shri Mahesh Khandelwal, Shri A. Natesan, Shri Vijay Kumar Karwa, Shri Shekar Chandak, Shri C. Balasubramanian and Shri A. Annamalai have actively participated in the Chennai Paperex. Our committee members Shri Veerappan and Co Convener Shri Kishan Singh have actively supported.

Special  thanks to MPMA President Shri G. Balaji Hon Secretary Shri Annamalai  Natesan and Shri P. Sriram and  all members of MPMA for the support extended in this activity. Our stall and our theme were well appreciated by one and all.

TECHNICAL EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM BY M/S SESHASAYEE PAPER AND BOARDS, ERODE. Mr. Venkat Annamalai is helping us in getting the mills acceptance for conducting the program. Mills in principle agreed to conduct the program but the dates are yet to be finalized. We are planning to conduct the program in January 2023 or February 2023. 

 

I want to thank the FPTA President, Hon. Secretary, FPTA Secretariat, Past Presidents and Managing Committee Members and my team for the support and cooperation extended.

B. R. RAO 
CONVENER, PUBLIC AWARENESS AND EDUCATION COMMITTEE
